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/NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO UNITED STATES NEWSWIRE SERVICES OR FOR
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SPT Sulphur Polymer Technologies Inc. reports:

September 03, 2014, Vancouver, British Columbia — (“SPT”) Further to its July 14, 2014 News
Release announcing its’ intention to change the company’s name from 09907556 B.C. Ltd. to
SPT Sulphur Polymer Technologies Inc. and it’s intention to consolidate shares on a ten (10) old
shares for one (1) new share, the Company reports the following:

The Company’s name was changed to SPT Sulphur Polymer Technologies Inc. on August 01,
2014 and the share consolidation became effective on August 29® 2014. There are now
2,633,334 shares issued and outstanding.

For further information, please contact:

Jamie Lewin, CPA,
CEO
Phone: 604-739-3052

No regulatory body has reviewed, and nor does any regulatory body accept responsibility for the
adequacy or accuracy of the contents of this news release.



